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Title of Report 
 

Street Lighting 

Summary 
 

To discuss a request for the street lights to be turned off for 
a limited time during the night in Griffin Close and possibly 
the wider village. 
 

Recommendation 
 

To consult with residents in Griffin Close about the proposal 
to turn off their street lights from 12am to 5am every night. 
 
To agree whether or not the scheme should be widened to 
other areas of the village and if so, residents be consulted 
accordingly. 
 

Reasons for the Recommendation 
 

To save energy during the night. 

Impact on Budget Cost to the Parish Council is £9.76 per unit and the number 
of units in Griffin Close is TBC. 
 

Risks 
 
 

The opportunity to save energy could be missed. 
 
The darkness between 12am and 5am could make residents 
feel vulnerable and unsafe. 
 

 Background N/A 
 

Supporting documents; advice, 
reports etc should always be 
attached to the report and listed 
here 

N/A 

 


